n h‘ - NEW MEXICO SCHOOL FOR THE ARTS High School & Art Institute

April 16,2018

Katie Poulos

Charter Schools Division
Public Education Department
300 Don Gaspar

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Poulos,

This letter is to notify you that New Mexico School for the Arts intends to apply for
charter renewal through the New Mexico Public Education Commission.

Sincerely,

Rttt

Eric Crites
Head of School
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